
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
The Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time – Oct. 22nd , 2023 

 
1. The Bishop’s Annual Appeal is now underway. Our goal this year is $19, 495.00. Please 

support the Bishop’s Appeal by making a donation. If you need help with filling out your 

card, or you did not receive one from the diocese, please talk to Rose at the office.  

 

2. We are still taking registrations for the Advent Retreat on Dec. 9th. Please see the sign-up 

sheet in the entrance, or phone the parish office to register, so that we can plan for food and 

childcare.  

 

3. Sunday, Oct. 22 is World Mission Sunday. The theme this year is: “Hearts on fire, feet on 

the move”. The collection taken on World Mission Sunday is devoted to the Pontifical 

Society for the Propagation of Faith. Please use the special yellow envelopes in the pews 

and entrance.  

 

4. Thank you to everyone who has booked an appointment for the pictorial directory. 

Someone will be sitting at the front again today after Mass to continue to take appointments 

for Nov. 16, 17 & 18.  

 

5. The fundraising Committee has assigned one ticket book to each family that we have on 

our parish list. We are asking that you support our efforts by either buying that book or 

selling tickets to others. If you have not yet picked up your book, please stop at the back 

today and get it. Anyone who wants to sell extra books can ask for more.  

 

 

 

For Sunday at 11:00 am Mass 

Please join us for Coffee and Donuts following the 11:00 am Mass. Everyone is welcome! 

The idea of gathering like this is to build relationships and to get to know each other. Please 

do stay and visit for a while.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


